
ACROSS

 1 One refusing to compromise — sit up 
angrily, making case for resistance (6)
 4 Hard-working farm promises to pay (8)
 9 Nice, say, to have fragrant rose, reminder 
somewhat on reflection (6)
 10 Formal work, a pleasure, is close to 
sublime (8)
 12 First-class flier I’d diverted — here? (8)
 13 More passionate conflict by French waters 
(6)
 15 Look closely at initially suspicious 
container (4)
 16 NI girls try dancing in exciting way (10)
 19 Vidi, one might say (3-7)
 20 Way up at hand? To some extent (4)
 23 Animal, much-loved, invariably obedient? 
(6)
 25 Suave, finding somewhere to rest on 
return before broadcasting (8)
 27 Astonished from beginning, took prime 
position (8)
 28 Monument you discovered in New York? 
(6)
 29 Separate, careful to avoid embarrassment, 
they say (8)
 30 One acting in relation to information given 
ahead of time (6)

DOWN

 1 Maybe a surprised expression on second 
thoughts (7)
 2 Refuse car trip and come to notice again 
(9)
 3 Not to be commended? Very right, 
investigator declares at the outset (6)
 5 Change act (4)
 6 New ATM card I invested in is e� ective (8)
 7 Hate element no longer small (5)
 8 Have great confidence in son — stand 
alongside (5,2)
 11 Glaringly obvious nocturnal type’s 
cornering learner worker (7)
 14 Correct, about basics ultimately, do well 
(7)
 17 Ensure person being funded is seen round 
Dubai on regular basis (9)
 18 Board member appalling — constant 
flipping nonsense! (8)
 19 Formerly worked as model with little 
protection (7)
 21 Product from earth’s very fresh (7)
 22 Bravo! Shout of encouragement embracing 
non-drinker’s courage (6)
 24 Has idea of climbing mountain with Poles 
in support (5)
 26 Allowed to include female side (4)
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